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July 8, 2016 

 

 

MEMORANDUM TO: John Conforti  

Project Development  Engineer 

 

 

FROM: Bobby Dunn 

 NCDOT - Traffic Noise and Air Quality Group 

 

 

SUBJECT: Review of the Draft Record of Decision (ROD); Traffic 

Noise and Air Quality sections:  
US 70 Havelock Bypass, Craven County T.I.P Project No. 

R-1015 

 
 

NCDOT-Traffic Noise and Air Quality Group reviewed the subject document dated July 

1, 2016 and offers the following comments: 

 

 

All information regarding Air Quality Analysis section and Traffic Noise Analysis section 
appears appropriate; therefore, we recommend no modifications related to either of the 
two disciplines sections.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the R-1015 Record of Decision (ROD) 

document. Please contact me at (919) 707-6064 or e-mail me at bbdunn@ncdot.gov, if 

you need additional information. 

 


